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Erratum 
 
 
eGrant System  
 
Paragraph 3.23 of the Committee's report states that the eGrant system will be 
retained during the two year transition period announced by the Minister for Revenue 
and the Assistant Treasurer, the Hon Peter Dutton MP.  
 
However, the Minister's press release of 1 June 2006 said that: 
 

Under the two year transition period, eligible claimants may elect to make a 
claim for an early payment of fuel tax credit entitlements via a written form sent 
to the Tax Office. 

 
The Minister wrote to the Chair of the Committee, Senator George Brandis, about this 
matter on 19 June 2006, and requested that the record be corrected. The letter was 
tabled in the Senate on 22 June, during the debate on the Fuel Tax Bills. 
 
This erratum has been prepared and issued to ensure that readers of the report are not 
misled in relation to the eGrant system. 


